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Welcome back and congratulations to all those candidates who received their 
results this summer! 
 
Thank you to all centres for your hard work  and support your provided to your 
candidates. 
 
Just a few very quick reminders: 

1.  Our free online WJEC GCE RS: Feedback on summer assessments event 
takes place on  23rd October 4pm – 6pm. You can book a place on this 
event here. 

 

2.  Our Face to Face Professional Learning events  will also be published 
shortly, so please check here to book in the next few weeks.  

 

3. A new WJEC AS Buddhism Scheme of Learning is also due to be released 
shortly.  Please check here for updates. 

 

In the meantime if anyone has any further queries  - please feel free to contact us. 
Our subject team is happy to help you with all your queries related to the teaching 
and learning of our specifications. Our Subject Officers are all former teachers and 
are here to support you with delivering our qualifications. Get in touch with us via 
e-mail or telephone. 

 

GCEReligiousStudies@wjec.co.uk  

 029 2240 4274 

 

https://wjec.ticketsolve.com/ticketbooth/shows/873647381/events/129484752?locale=en-GB&_ga=2.71008080.1573231993.1693387736-2056571931.1658355583
https://www.wjec.co.uk/qualifications/religious-studies-as-a-level/?sub_nav_level=courses#tab_training
https://resources.wjec.co.uk/Pages/SearchResources.aspx
mailto:GCEReligiousStudies@wjec.co.uk

